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Effective	today,	the	NAD	has	increased	its	filing	fees	for	appeals	and	cross-appeals	at	the	National
Advertising	Review	Board	to	$12,000.	This	is	the	first	increase	in	NARB	filing	fees	since	2007.
According	to	the	NAD’s	notice,	“the	increase	is	aimed	at	ensuring	that	a	greater	share	of	the	actual
cost	of	the	appellate	process	is	reflected	in	the	filing	fee	so	that	we	can	maintain	the	high	levels	of
timeliness	and	quality	that	participants	in	the	self	regulatory	system	expect.”

Click	here	to	learn	more	about	our	team’s	experience	before	the	NAD.

http://www.kelleydrye.com/practices/advertising_marketing/nad/43

